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August 13, 1990

Mr. Mark Heavey

Vukovic Development Corporation
204 Franklin Street

Redwood City, CA 94063

re: Site closure at Washington & Halycon, San Leandro

Dear Mr. Heavey

The Alameda County Environmental Health Department, Hazardous
Materials Division, has completed its review of the soil and water
sampling, and laboratory analyses for the referenced site. Based on
review of information made available to the Division, it appears that
no further investigation or remedial work is necessary.

Additional work may become necessary if conditions change, or a new
threat to water quality is discovered at the site.

If you have any questions please contact me at (415) 271-4320.

Sincerely,

William F. Faulhaber
Hazardous Materials Specialist

cc: Edgar B. Howell, III Chief, Hazardous Materials Division
RWQCB '
San Leandro Fire Department, Hazardous Materials Control
Geomatrix Consultants, Inc., One Market Plaza, Spear St. Tower,
Suite 717, San Francisco, CA 94195




